
Goodbye Adlai 

 

 

June 14, 2013 

Russo Construction Services 

 

 



Adlai/New Holiday Park Elementary 

School 

 

 Received approvals from Plum Borough Council 

for the site plan 

 Received approvals from the Allegheny County 

Conservation District 

 Received approvals by PDE for Plan Con 

Documents Part A and B for overall Project 

 Received approvals by the Borough Engineers 

for the site plan 

 Received bids and approved contractors for 

abatement and demolition 

 Prepared ASAP to receive Adlai staff and 

teachers 

 Packed and moved Adlai to ASAP 

 Auction was held on Saturday, June 15th 

 District donated left over equipment and 

furniture to local schools; Forbes, St. Johns and 

Sunrise 



 Worked with Holiday Park VFD for training 

exercises held on June 18th 

 Started mobilization for Abatement 

 L. R. Kimball continues to work on design 

changes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Last Flag Day 



 

Hello ASAP 

 


